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SATs Reminders for Next Week 

The KS2 SATs begin on Monday and are as follows: 

• Monday 13th May: 
o Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling (Paper 1) 
o Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling (Paper 2) 

• Tuesday 14th May: 
o Reading 

• Wednesday 15th May: 
o Maths Paper 1 (Arithmetic) 
o Maths Paper 2 (Reasoning)  

• Thursday 16th May: 
o Maths Paper 3 (Reasoning) 

 

Y6 SATs Breakfast Club – Free of Charge 
During SATs week (Monday-Thursday), I like to offer a specific 
Breakfast Club for all of Y6 to attend (which we strongly encourage 
your child to come to) to ensure they have full tummies before their 
tests as well as an opportunity to be with friends and feel nice and 
relaxed before the school day starts.   

• From 7:45am, via the hall doors.  

• Selection of cereals, toast, fruit juices, milk, water, beans on 
toast, fruit etc. (There will be bacon or sausage sarnies on the 
Thursday too!) 

• This is free for all children. Even if your child wants to eat at 
home, they can eat in school too – it’s unlimited. If they don’t 
want to eat but just want to come, that’s also fine.  

 



 

Y6 Picnic Party – Next Friday (17th May) 
Next Friday, the Y6 Team would like all Y6 children to bring a packed 
lunch to school so they can all have a celebratory picnic together on 
the field (weather permitting).  
 
We would also welcome donations/contributions of party food 
from home, which Y6 can enjoy throughout the day, on Friday, 
alongside a movie, a game of rounders and other chilled activities.  
 
If you are able to provide any donations/contributions, of the 
following examples, we would be extremely grateful and these 
should be sent into school on Friday morning: 
Crisps 
Buns – homemade/shop bought 
Little packets of sweets 
Fruit platters 
Biscuits 
Carrot Sticks 

Sausage Rolls 
Bags of raisins 
Cooked (cold) cheese & tomato 
pizza 
Mini chocolate bars 
Popcorn 

 
And finally… 
All the children should receive a special little something, through the 
post, on Saturday morning so look out for this and we hope you are 
all able to have a chilled weekend in preparation for next week. Early 
night on Sunday!!!  
 
Thanks for your ongoing support in preparing the children for next 
week – we really appreciate it. If you need to speak to any of us, 
throughout next week, you know where we are.  
 
Many thanks,  
Mr Welsh and the Y6 Team 


